
October 1994 

U G r  Friends and Co-laborers, 

Who would have ever imagined this turn of events! 
I arrived in Pensacola, Florida, and unloaded the 
video equipment. I had not even set up the office, 
when I received a phone call. I was sitting on the 
floor surrounded by boxes. It was Kevin Godwin, 
one of our supporters from Birmingham, Alabama. 

He began to share with me an amazing testimony of 
how he had got involved in video production and in 
a short period of time, he landed a major contract 
which has allowed him to purchase a transponder (a Kevin Godwill & ~ o b  Bletisoe 

channel on a satellite). 

Kevin offered to produce our training videos using 
ow- eyuipnielit. I made several trips to Birmingham 
and asked a lot of questions. One of our new board 
members from Houston, Texas, Bob Bledsoe, flew 
out and did the same. 

We presented this to Bob Bishop, director of Globe, 
and pastor Buford Lipscomb of Liberty Church, 
Pensacola. They along with our other board 
members agreed that this is a tremendous blessing to 
the ministry. 

We have high hopes that by the first of the year, we 
will be making broadcasts by satellite which will go 
into Mexico, Central America. and the tor, part of , 
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South America. We never dreamed when we set out on this mission, that it would lead us to this. 
Pray for God's sure and complete leading as we continue our work. November 1-5, we will begin 
producing leadership training courses with John Arana, an associate of Nicki C w .  Pray for the 
production process, that we can get the quality materials out to those who desperately need it. 

FAMILY UPDATE 

Carol and the girls are still in Houston, waiting to sell the house. Pray that they will be able to move 
soon, and that the family can be together. 

PRAYER REOUESTS 

1. Pray for students of our Video Bible course, that they would continue to grow in grace and 
knowledge. 

2. Pray for God's continued leading. 

3. Pray that our family can be together soon 

We are grateful for your prayers and support. 

Bless you! 

J 
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Keny, Mark & Kevin helping to 
move the Video Institute to 
Birmingham 


